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Vote by mail has been a godsend for Oregon residents. For citizens who might have 

trouble waiting in line due to age, illness or disabilities, or for those who lack 

transportation, it provides a convenience that creates inclusivity. I don't want legal 

voting to be more difficult for Oregon citizens. Many of us live in rural areas miles 

from voting booths. As long as the US Postal Service does not become privatized, I 

think Vote By Mail is the most efficient and fair way to vote. 


